
Parent Information regarding UKS2 SATs 2023 

Dear Y6 Parents, 

 

This term, on the week beginning Monday 8th May, Statutory Testing (SATs) will begin for pupils in 
Y6. 

 

The children have all worked extremely hard this year and are well-prepared for these tests. Some 
anxiety or nerves is normal, but please reassure your child that doing their best is all that counts! If 
you have any concerns, please contact your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo. 

 

All tests are held during the school day, within the school building. Children will be split into 5 different 
classroom / work spaces to complete the different tests. The children will complete six different tests: 
Grammar, Spelling, Reading, Maths Arithmetic and two Maths Reasoning. 

 

We follow the scheduled timetable prepared by the DfE: 

Monday 8th May BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 9th May  English Grammar 

English Spelling 

Wednesday 10th May English Reading 

Thursday 11th May  Maths Arithmetic 

Maths Reasoning 

Friday12th May Maths Reasoning 

 

All Y6 children will participate in SATS, unless you have been informed otherwise by the school.  

 

Testing is in the morning. The children will then continue with their normal school days. Uniform or 
PE kit (day dependent) should be worn as usual. Children do not require any equipment as school will 
provide everything they will need to use. 

 

It is very important that all children arrive to school punctually: in order to further support Y6, school 
will be offering a free breakfast club place to all children taking SATs on the four testing days. This 
does not need to be booked. We will be offering breakfast to all children in Y6 from 8am until 8.30am 
Tuesday 9th- Friday 12th May. Unfortunately, we cannot offer space for siblings – this must be booked 
through the normal pathway. 

 

We hope this information has been useful but if you have questions regarding the administering of the 
SATs tests, please contact your child’s class teacher, the Head Teacher or Deputy Head via Class Dojo 
or by ringing the school office. 

 

Thank you, UKS2 Team 


